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It has been too long since we had a voting system we can trust.  Just this last 

election there were non citizens automatically signed up to receive ballots and would 

be able to mail them in with no oversight.  We need a system we can trust.  Go back 

to in person voting with a valid ID.  This world reeks with fraud. It is past time to at 

least make an effort to assure we have fair and accurate elections. 


